	Date: 
	Mon, 12 Mar 2012 10:53:49 -0400 [03/12/2012 10:53:49 AM EDT]

	From: 
	Margaret Moulton <mfmoulton@gmail.com>

	To: 
	lynn@ieee.org

	Subject: 
	Re: Photo from 1983

	Hi Lynn,

Yes, of course it is fine. Dual photo credit: Margaret Moulton/Palo Alto
Weekly.

Do you know, do they pay for photo use? Just a thought...

Thanks,
Margaret

On Thu, Mar 8, 2012 at 10:41 AM, Lynn Conway <conway@umich.edu> wrote:

[Hide Quoted Text] 

Dear Margaret,

It's been a long time since we've been in touch, and I hope everything's
been going really well for you.

I'm writing to ask your permission to include the photo you took of me in
1983 (attached) in another technical article - this time in the IEEE Solid
State Circuits Magazine:
http://ieeexplore.ieee.org/**xpl/RecentIssue.jsp?punumber=**4563670<http://ieeexplore.ieee.org/xpl/RecentIssue.jsp?punumber=4563670>
http://sscs.ieee.org/ieee-**solid-state-circuits-magazine.**html<http://sscs.ieee.org/ieee-solid-state-circuits-magazine.html>

The article, to be published this summer, will be a retrospective of my
career - and your photo will be a wonderful addition to the story.  They'll
be sure to include a photo-credit line for you.

If this is OK with you, you can let me know by e-mail. Many thanks for
your help on this.

All the best,

Lynn

Lynn Conway
Professor of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science, Emerita
University of Michigan, Ann Arbor
lynn@ieee.org
lynn.conway1 (Skype)
517-879-9899 (Cell)


-- 

Margaret Moulton

c (914) 671-6704

www.margaretmoultonphotography.com 


